
Self evaluation of GLODE GLODE360 Spring 2018 

The course as such went well; as planned we held 4 master seminars where students presented their 
work. Several students were, for various reasons, delayed in their writing process, and individual 
meeting were held with each student and his/her supervisor, to follow up and ensure progress. Not 
all students managed to hand in their thesis in the spring semester, but eventually, and with good 
follow up from staff members of GLODE, all of them managed to complete their degree.  


